## **EXHIBIT 12-C**

## PAJARO / SUNNY MESA

COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 136 San Juan Road, Watsonville, Ca 95076 (831) 722-1389 • Fax (831) 722-2137

RECEVED

JAN 25 2006

MPWMD

January 23, 2006

Mr. Andrew M. Bell District Engineer Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 5 Harris Court, Bldg. G Monterey, CA 93942-0085

Subject: Request for Information on Pajaro/Sunny Mesa's Monterey Bay Regional Desalination Project

Dear Mr. Bell:

In a letter dated December 22, 2005 you described a study Monterey Peninsula Water Management District would be conducting of proposed seawater desalination projects and requested information to support this evaluation. Specifically, you requested additional detailed information from Pajaro/Sunny Mesa Community Services District (PSMCSD) by mid-February to support the evaluation of our proposed Monterey Bay Regional Desalination Project.

Please be advised that PSMCSD will be providing the information requested by mid-February.

Sincerely,

Joe Rosa

General Manager